CASA Local 502 Is Ready To Hit The Ground Running In The New Year As We

Address Two Major Areas Of Concern:

It is time to get back to contract negotiations! Each CASA unit has its own set of needs! What are yours? We need to hear from you! To be a unified body, we need more representatives in the field - inclusive of each CASA unit! Interested in being a Steward? Come out and learn what is involved!

We are designating the month of January 2017 as The Month for Representation & Unification!

Join Us at YOUR Union Hall!

Location: 855 N. Broad St.

Specific Day:

Tuesday
1/3/17
3:30 PM
Principals

Tuesday

1/10/17

4:30 PM

School Safety,
Capital
Programs, &
Facilities

1/17/17
4:30 PM
Principals,
Assistant
Principals, &

Climate

Managers

Tuesday

Tuesday 1/24/17 4:30 PM

Central Office-Based Personnel

Let Your Voices Be Heard!

Dr. Robin P. Cooper, President